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Head Teacher: Mr Charles Applegate  
Deputy Head: Mrs Claire Cooper 
Assistant Head: Mrs Nicola Ford 
Assistant Head: Mrs Rebekah Alsey 

Mrs Ford 
 

Mrs Ford has started her maternity leave on Friday. 
She will miss everyone, and we wish her and her 

family all the best in the days and weeks to come. 
 

A Message From Mr Applegate  

 
A huge well done to our pupils for their excellent 

behaviour at our FOSM disco on Friday, and a 
massive thank you to FOSM for making it possible. 

 
The car park should only be used by staff, visitors 

and parents or children who have medical 
conditions. If you would want to use the car park, 

please apply for permission from the office. All 
parents need to reapply. See full details below. 

 

…. Feedback 
NSPCC finished our workshops last week. They were 

highly complementary about how our pupils maturely 
listened and discussed the sessions. 

 

Respond To School At Home 
 

This week we think about responsibility. We are 
learning the story of Joseph (and the technicolour 
dream coat!). Despite all the unfortunate things 

that happened, Joseph still did his best and trusted 
God. Why not talk to your child about why it’s 

important to do their best even when things seem 
unfair? 

 
For more information, see 

stmarksprimary.net/positive-parenting/ 
 

Reception - Harry, Aleiya, Jessica 
 

Year 1 - James, Ronnie, Chloe 
 

Year 2 - Sarah, Thomas, Sophie 
 

Year 3 - Scarlett, DJ, Izzy 
 

Year 4 - Jacob, Ruby, Zachary 
 

Year 5 - Amber, Mason, Immi 
 

Year 6 - Henry, Olivia, Joshua 

Please complete our survey 
www.stmarksprimary.net/survey 

Please complete once per child. The class that completes 
the survey first gets a prize. Good luck! 

 
 
 

News Update – Monday 5th February, 2018 
 

  

Do you have clothes you 
want to get rid of? 

Bring them to school on 
26th Feb and raise money 

for our school. Thanks! 

S
tar

 L
ear

ner
s! 

Immanuel Church Events 
 

Refresh@Immanuel: Monthly cafe-church; an 
informal service with breakfast, activities for all in 
a relaxed atmosphere on the first Sunday of each 
month. 

 
Our annual, very popular pancake tea is on 
Tuesday 13th February from 4.30pm - 6.30pm. 
Free of charge (donations very gratefully 
received); a selection of sweet and savoury 
pancake fillings to go with a plentiful supply of 
pancakes! Everyone welcome. 

file:///C:/OD/OneDrive%20-%20Hampshire%20County%20Council/1%20St%20Marks/Letters/2017%202018/Spring/www.stmarksprimary.net/survey
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Wk Beg Learning Behaviour Key Question 

4.1.18 Respect What is humility? 

8.1.18 Curiosity Jesus' humility 

15.1.18 Risk Taking Why is humility important? 

22.1.18 Pride What types of humility are there? 

29.1.18 Resilience Why is humility important to Christians? 

5.2.18 Responsibility How can humility make a difference? 
 

Is your child in our KS1 or KS2 choir, 
or our orchestra? 

 
They will be performing on Sat 17th 

March at QMC. Save the date! 
More details to come soon. 

Our learning behaviour this week is… 
 

 

 

  

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Spring Term Summer Term 
 

Parents’ Evenings 
Mon 5th Feb 4pm-6.30pm 
Thurs 8th Feb 5pm-8pm 

 
Half-term 

Feb 12th – 16th  
 

INSET day 
Thursday 29th March 

 
  Easter break 

Mar 30th – Apr 13th   

 
First day 

Monday 16th April 
 

May Day Bank Holiday 
May 7th  

 
Half-term 

May 28th – June 1st 

 
INSET day 

Monday 4th June 
 

Last day of term 
July 23rd 

 

Themes 

This 

Half-term 

Dates for your diary…. 



 

 

Access to our car park should be for staff, visitors and parents or children who have medical 
conditions. If you would like to request permission to use the car park please complete the form from 
the office and return to the school office no later than Thursday 8th Feb. We will contact you on Friday 

9th Feb to inform you whether or not you have been granted permission to use the car park and for 
how long. If you currently have permission you will need to re-apply, if we don’t receive a form from 
you we will assume you no longer need access. Any previous permissions will cease as of Mon 19th 

Feb. 


